
 

 
 

CONSULATE GENERAL OF INDIA 
JEDDAH  

 
Dated.01.06.2025 

 
Public Notice 

Due to Eid holidays, Consulate General of India, Jeddah 

service would not be available at VFS Centres from June 6 to 9, 

2025, however on June 5 & 10, 2025 only basic services will be 

available at VFS centre, Jeddah. 

2. In Makkah and Madina the services would not be available 

from June 5 to 14, 2025. It will be resumed on June 15, 2025. 

3. CGI Jeddah will remain closed on June 7, 2025. 

4. However, in case of emergency CGI Jeddah can be approached 

any time. 
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